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15th May 2019/177 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Last week 
 
The children thoroughly enjoyed their first day back at SHINE. Existing students were especially excited to welcome 
new students to the programme, and we hope they will benefit just as much as those already attending. 
  
The theme this summer term is ‘Junior Apprentice’. Students have been asked to create a product to sell on a stall at 
the end of year party. They are incredibly excited and eager to get started. 
 

 
Changes to the School day 
 
A reminder that the new school day starts at 9:30am and finishes at 2:30pm. Please make sure you arrange things so 
that you are able to both bring your child/ren to SHINE and collect them on time. If your child is late arriving in the 
morning on more than two occasions without a valid reason they will receive a warning. Likewise, if you are late picking 
them up on two occasions the same will happen. 
  
Coffee Morning 
 
Our coffee morning for parents/carers will be on Saturday 15th June from 9:30am-10:00am. We look forward to seeing 
parents/carers of both new and existing students there. 
 
Reminder 
 
If your child is unable to attend a session please ring or email the SHINE team on 020 7607 2575 or 
eunicebshine@gmail.com 
 
We look forward to seeing you all this Saturday.  

 
Kind Regards 
Eunice Burlingham   
Shine Project Manager 
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